Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND COMMUNICATIONS

055-2512149
richmark.construction@gmail.com

15 December 2015
NOTICE OF AWARD

RICHMARK CONSTRUCTION
231 Mabini Ave., Catbalogan Western Samar

Attention: Mr. Ricardo F. Abriol Santos
Authorized Representative

Dear Mr. Abriol Santos:

We are pleased to inform you that based on the findings of the Bids and Awards
Committee, the contract for the Negotiated Procurement for the Rehabilitation of Daram
Ports Project is hereby awarded to Richmark Construction, pursuant to BAC Resolution
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Thus, notice is hereby given that the contract will be awarded to Richmark Construction
in the total amount of Fourteen Million Ninety Five Thousand Nine Hundred
Twenty Four and 56/100 Pesos (Php14,095,924.98) for the rehabilitation of Daram
Ports Project, subject to compliance with the documentary requirements as provided under
the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act 9184.

Sincerely yours, /
IN R. LOPEZ
ndersecretaty for Operations
Head of the Procuring Entity
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